
  

Still other seed fell on the good soil, where it produced a crop – a hundred, sixty or thirty times what was 

sown.’ Matthew 13:8 

  
 
  
 
 
 
 
 

 

June News 2 

 

New Teachers for September 2023 

I am pleased to inform you that we have appointed two new teachers for September 2023. From the teaching 

observations and interviews we have had, we are really excited that Miss Hargreaves and Miss Akhtar have 

accepted teaching posts at our school. They were both very enthusiastic, planned exciting lessons and quickly 

formed good working relationships with pupils. We are sure that their passion for teaching children and 

providing them with rich learning opportunities will support our ethos and they will be great additions to our 

team. 

To ensure that we give the best experience possible to all our pupils and fully utilise staffing strengths, these 

appointments have resulted in some small changes to our staffing for next year. 

Willow Class will now be taught by Miss Hargreaves. The children have already met her last week and she will 

joining us on Thursday 29th June in the afternoon for our move up session. 

Chestnut Class will be taught by Miss Akhtar. We  will arrange for her to come in to school to meet the children 

before the end of term. 

Sycamore Class will be taught by Mr Gaukroger (3 days) and Mr Smith (2 days). 

 

Summer Fair 

We will be holding a Summer Fair from 3.40 – 4.45pm on Wednesday 5th July. Thank you for all your 

contributions towards the various stalls. 

If you have or know of a local business that would be willing to donate a raffle prize please could you bring the 

prizes into school. Thank you. 

 

Leavers Service in Church 

We will be holding an end of year service in church on Tuesday 18th July at 2pm. Due to limited space, just 

parents/carers of Year 6 children can attend. Sorry for the wrong information my last letter which stated that 

no parents could attend. 

 

HAF Holiday Activities 

Bookings are now open for the Summer HAF (holiday activities with food) for children eligible for benefits 

related free school meals. 

About Fun Food and Friends in Burnley - Burnley HAF - Fun Food and Friends Burnley HAF – Fun Food and 

Friends 

https://burnleyhaf.org.uk/
https://burnleyhaf.org.uk/

